From: Mark Marcell

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)

Cc: Mark Marcell; Jill Marcell

Subject: Fwd: Carey project #CU2000003

Date: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:36:47 AM

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mark Marcell <markm@cgius.net>

Date: September 23, 2020 at 10:32:59 AM PDT

To: "kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.gov" <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.gov>
Cc: Mark Marcell <markm@cgius.net>, Jill Marcell <jillmarcell@hotmail.com>
Subject: Carey project #CU2000003

Good Morning Kelly,

My wife and | have a home on Domerie Bay Road. | have been told that the
proposed entrance to the commercial storage unit development is on Domerie Bay
Road and not on Salmon la Sac 903 roadway. | am the president of our
homeowners association for the private dead end Domerie Bay Road. | am
opposed and concerned about the commercial development entrance being on our
privately maintained dead end road.

I collect dues from current residents to maintain the roadway. This includes seal
coating and snow plowing. Using the Domerie Bay road for a public right of way
access to a commercial development was not what this road was designed or
maintained for. We also have security concerns for bringing the public onto our
road.

Please take our comments under consideration during your review period. | know
others on the road are also opposed and you may receive comments from them as
well.

Please feel free to call me to discuss further.

Mark and Jill Marcell
206-718-5501

Sent from my iPad
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